
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 19 May 2005 

6. TRANSWASTE CANTERBURY LTD - INTERIM REPORT TO 31 DECEMBER 2004 
 
 The Subcommittee considered the interim report of Transwaste Canterbury Ltd for the year ended 

31 December 2004 together with the comments from CCHL staff on the report.   
 
 Mr Denis O’Rourke, Chairman, Transwaste Canterbury Ltd, attended and answered questions from 

members and provided a brief update on progress on the landfill.  He advised that construction was 
on time and within budget and that their only possible area of concern currently related to the transfer 
stations.   

 
 In response to a question from members he confirmed that TCL was obliged to accept waste from 

private operators provided it was certified to comply with the appropriate waste plan.   
 
 The Subcommittee resolved that the Interim Report for Transwaste Canterbury Ltd for the period to 

31 December 2004 be received. 
 
 


